
           Wednesday,  April 16,  2008
 Minutes*

     Raymond   Planning Board Workshop
       401 Webbs Mills Road

                       Jordan Small Middle School Modular Broadcast Studio
 7:00 pm

ATTENDANCE: Chairman Pat Clark, Vice  Chairman Bob O'Neill, Greg Foster,   Ginger Wallace, 
and William Priest.
ABSENT: Sam Gifford
STAFF:Planner Hugh Coxe and Recording Secretary Karen Strout. 
CALL TO ORDER: Chairman  Clark  called the meeting  to order at  7:22 pm.

Purpose of the meeting was  to look at a revised schedule for public hearing  for the May 28th 

Town Meeting  and to continue the discussion on  the  warrant articles.
After considerable discussion,  Board consensus was that they could not meet the deadlines that 
had been set in order to have the warrants ready for Town Meeting on May 28th.      

MOTION: moved by Robert O'Neill, seconded by  Ginger Wallace to  withdraw the nine warrant 
articles for ordinance changes   from May 28th  Town meeting.

Discussion:
Boardmembers stated they  would like to have  the  warrant articles  available at the May Town 
Meeting, with an insert  explaining  that due to scheduling changes, but that the Planning Board 
will be requesting a special town meeting. The changes in date of Town Meeting  from June 7th 
to May 28th  did not allow the Board time enough to  meet the deadlines required by the 
ordinance,  and to hold required public hearings and make their recommendation to the 
Selectmen.
Vote: 5/0.  Motion carried.
 
8:00 pm.
Chairman Clark instructed Hugh to get  feedback from Board of Selectmen  of  thoughts on 
special town meeting and to report back at the  May 14th Planning Board  meeting at which time 
the Board could set date for public hearing  and special town meeting.

Planning Board session continued with  their review of the remaining warrants.

MOTION: move d by   Robert O'Neill,  seconded by Greg Foster  to adjourn.
Vote 5/0. Motion carried.
8:24 pm.

* Meetings are broadcast live on the public access channel and rebroadcast at a 
later time. The DVD is the official legal record of the meeting . Copies may be 
signed out at the Town Office .

Karen G. Strout
Recording Secretary
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